
 

 
 

 

BDS Motto: ‘Achieving Excellence Together’ 
BDS Beliefs and Values: Acting in a Safe and Responsible Manner  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event    
AUGUST  

Mon 5th BDS Curriculum Day. Student Free 

Day 

Tues 6th VCE/VET Information evening 

Fri 9th Whole School Assembly 

Mon 12th VCE/VET Subjuect selection due. 

Mon 12th – 14th Y10 Driver Education 

Mon 12th VTAC Information Night 

Tues 13th -15th Y9 Broader Horizons 

Tues 13th Y5/6 Hockey Swan Hill 

Thurs 15th YF-6 Athletic Sports Charlton 

Fri 16th Y7-12 NCD Athlectis Charlton 

Mon 19th -23rd Book Week - Friday Dress up Day 

Mon 19th  Y8 NCCTC Orientation 

Fri 30th Father’s Day Breakfast 

9 - 27 Malone St 

BOORT, 3537 

Ph: 03 5455 2201 

Mobile 0477 741 594 

Email: boort.district.p12@education.vic.gov.au  

Website: www.boortds.vic.gov.au 

Boort District P12 School 
 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our vision is to empower our students and staff to work together to become active and valued 

community members. We provide a safe and supportive learning environment, which fosters 

independent, resilient lifelong learners. 
 

Issue 17, August 2nd 2024 

Principal Report 

Foundation 100 Days 

At Boort District School - while the important milestone of 

graduation for our Year 12 students is recognised and 

celebrated, so too is 100 days since our Foundation students 

commenced their journey at our School. Today, our 

Foundation students marked this  

special occasion and welcomed  

families to join in this important 

 milestone. We will also present  

our Foundation’s with their 100 

days certificates during our  

whole school assembly next  

Friday afternoon. 

 

Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey 

Our school is conducting the annual 

Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey and is seeking 

your feedback. The survey, offered by the Department of 

Education, is designed to assist schools in gaining an 

understanding of families’ perceptions of school climate, 

student behavior, and student engagement.  

Your opinions are important to us and will contribute to 

identifying areas for improvement. 

The survey will be conducted online and only takes 20 

minutes to complete.  

The Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey is now 

open online from Friday 2nd August to Friday 30th August 

2024. 

Families will receive the survey link and school PIN to 

complete the survey, via email today. 

School Review 

The first day of our Whole School Review will be held 

next Wednesday 7th August. The focus of this day will be: 

• Examine our Learning and Wellbeing outcomes 

• Classroom Observations 

• Review of School Practices 

We have two ‘challenge partners’ Mr Steven Leeds – 

Principal of East Loddon P-12 and Mr Andrew Judd – 

Principal of Echuca Primary school to form part of our 

review panel. 

Pupil Free Day  

Next Monday 5th August is a Pupil Free Day. Students 

will therefore not be required to attend school on this day. 

This is a Curriculum Day for our staff. 

Kind regards, 

Todd Woodfine 

 

100 
Days of 

Foundation 

mailto:boort.district.p12@education.vic.gov.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Junior P.E. Update: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming soon, BDS Book Week Monday 19th August to Friday 23rd August. 

A selection of Scholastic books will be available in the Library to purchase. The school is given a  
generous commission from all sales. This is then used to purchase more books for the Library. 

Dress up day Friday 23rd August. 

Our theme this year is ‘Reading is Magic’ 

 

Students in Foundation to Year 2 have been participating in a 

Perceptual Motor Program (PMP) during P.E. sessions this 

term.  PMP aims to develop children’s perception and 

understanding of how to move safely and effectively in the 

space around.  Activities include fine and gross motor 

activities that promote hand-eye, foot-eye coordination, 

concentration and attention and locomotion (moving from 

one place to another).   

It is already impressive to see the students working with their 

peers in small groups during these sessions.  PMP is lots of 

fun and a great way to build confidence to try new things 

while also building on team and cooperative skills.   

 

AT HOME: you might like to try some activities to promote some 
similar movements at home. The fancy equipment is fun, but not 
essential!      Edwina Chalmers 
 

 
SANDHURST NETBALL 
During Week 2, 22 students from Years 4-6 travelled down to Bendigo to compete in the Sandhurst Netball competition. It 
was a great day out with students showing excellent team work and support and their game play improving over the day. 
Our Girls team finished with one win and a draw but had some very competitive games whilst our mixed team although 
they didn’t have any wins competed really hard and the improvements in everyone’s game play was amazing to see.  
A huge thank you to Cliff Gleeson, Kristen Gooding, Kath Lanyon, Sarah McNally, Kayla McPherson, Sharne Muller, Belinda 
Perryman, Sharlene Stringer, Roxy Train and Stacey Williamson for coming along and helping with transport, coaching, 
umpiring and general supporting of our students. It was very much appreciated from myself and the students. It was also 
great to have former students Hannah Streader and Erin Farrar come along to help with coaching and umpiring. 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 
 

  

Foundation/1 Gabriel G For his fantastic Olympics t-shirt design! 

 Jack R For his superb efforts reading and writing for Ros. 

Year 1/2 Archie R For great Smart Spelling Sentences. 

 Kristie Y For always including class members. 

Year 4/5 Scarlett C For always being prepared to do her best. 

 Zoey G For always being a positive hard working student. 

 

 

 

 

                
     

Careers excursion 

On Monday 22nd July, the Year 12 group travelled to Charlton Park to attend the region’s Tertiary Information Service 

event.  This involved hearing from speakers about transitioning to life after school, and there was also the opportunity to 

visit exhibits and collect resources and advice from many tertiary providers and industries.  The BBQ was certainly a 

highlight. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

State Cross Country Championships 

Congratulations to Dylan L, Lucy M, Seth M 

and Connor M who competed in the State 

Cross Country at Yarra Valley Racing Club.  

The conditions were very wet, muddy and 

slippery and students have commented that 

they had to concentrate on each foot 

placement not to slip and fall over.  Check out 

the sneakers below! Each student should be 

very proud of their achievements leading up 

to this event and the effort required in such 

trying conditions for this event. 

 

Youth Takeover Presentation at Nutrien Ag 

A final congratulations to our Vocational Major students on their presentations to a large audience of parents, NCLLEN 

staff, Nutrien Ag staff and their clients, on the last day of last term.  They spoke and presented their job profiles and 

newsletters confidently.  Spending time in the workplace completing Literacy outcomes was especially rewarding for these 

young people.  Many thanks to Teagen and the employees of Nutrien Ag for making us so welcome, and also to the staff of 

the NCLLEN, especially Sue Gould, for their support. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 12 Tertiary Information Evening 
On Monday 12th August the school will be conducting an information session for Year 12 students and parents 
/carers in relation to leaving school.  The session will involve an outline of VTAC (Victorian Tertiary Admissions 
Centre) application procedures, how to accept and enrol in a course, scholarships, special entry access schemes, 
accommodation and other factors relating to living away from home, exams, ATAR (Australian Tertiary Admission 
Rank) scores and discussion of important dates.   
  
Following this there will be the opportunity for parents/carers and students to ask any questions they may have.  
Pam McConville, our Pathways Coordinator, will be in attendance to offer assistance. 
 
TIME:   7.30pm 
VENUE: Room 21, Boort District School 
 
Drew Crilly    Peter Nickless 
Careers Coordinator   VCE Coordinator 

  

 

 
Subject Selection 2025 

On Wednesday, all Year 9-11 students received information regarding the start of the subject selection process 

for 2025.  Next Tuesday, 6th August, we will be holding our VCE/VET information night for 2024 Year 9, 10 

and 11 students in classroom 21, starting at 7.00pm.  This will then be followed by a counselling session staffed 

by Key Learning Area Co-ordinators and other staff from 7.45pm until 8.30pm. 

Please come along and be informed as to the various choices and pathways possible for our senior students.  

VCE/VET selections are due to Home Group Co-ordinators by Monday 12th August. 

Tom Bleicher 

Assistant Principal 
 

Congratulations William and Maxine on receiving the ‘Principal’s Award.’ 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 

Boort Basketball Club  
Are you interested in playing basketball during Term 4?  If so tell your friends and get them keen too. 

Students (Year 1- 12) and adults are asked to please complete the expression of interest form and return it to 

boortbasketball@gmail.com by Friday 16th August. It must be signed by a parent if school age. 

Depending on the amount of EOI's received the basketball season age groups will be worked out 

accordingly. 

If you are keen to learn basketball, this expression of interest is for you too.  This will allow the Basketball 

Club to determine our HOOPS program. 

A new Facebook Page will be created soon and will be advertised on Boort Connections.  Please use the 

Gmail to communicate with committee members. 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 2024 season 

 

Player Name: _________________________________              

 

School Year Level in 2024: ___________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________________________ 

 

Date: _____________________ 

 

Please return by your expression of interest form by Friday 16th August via email to 

boortbasketball@gmail.com 
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